
April 20, 2024 	

Video Announcements

Pastoral Welcome                                                        Josh Jamieson
  
Hymn of Praise  O for a Thousand Tongues to Sing    Charles Wesley

Prayer                                                                             Anita Roberts

Musical Praise            We’re All God’s Children              Alan Jackson

Children’s Scripture Reading                                   The Lord’s Prayer

Musical Praise   We Are God’s Children/ Welcome to the Family

Tithes and Offerings      Local Church Budget                Chris Stanley
                              (Loose offerings go to church budget.)  

Offertory                            Amazing Grace                  arr. Ovid Young

Baptism                             Alejandro Corona                    Doug Mace1

                                       Lyla Camille Sue Oms               Doug Mace4	
	                            Kayleigh Leukert
      
Anthem	               Lord, I Want to Be a Christian    arr. Moses Hogan

Meditation4

Child Dedication            Jonathan Kai Dolinsky          Randy Roberts4                                                

Scripture Reading             Genesis 31:22-29, NIV             Zoe Johnson,          	
           Lucas Oms, Alex Guptill, Alyssa Dickinson, and Michael Lekic                                  	
	                                                        
Sermon                              First Do No Harm            Randy Roberts                                            	
	                           Tangled (part 2 of 3)

Closing Prayer                                                              Randy Roberts                                            	
		                                 
Postlude                       Sing and Dance to the Lord    Dorothy Wareham

Anthem Modern Service	
	
Auditorium	 10:00 & 11:30 a.m. Services

Worship Service Participating Musicians
Deanna Miller, Jay Miller, William Silva, choristers

K.C. Hohensee, drums; Robinson Massey, acoustic guitar; 
David Smith, bass;  Kevin Balli, piano

Dorothy Wareham, piano; Gerald Wareham, organ
Children’s Choirs, Aimee Leukert, conductor 

Sanctuary Choir, Brenda Mohr, conductor

Church at Worship                            9:00 & 11:45 a.m. Services        
	                                                                                                                                                                  

Together in Prayer
	
JOIN US! Every Sabbath our Prayer Room (room 102, south side of church) is 
open between 10:30 and 11:30 a.m. You may also submit your prayer requests 
or comments any time at lluc.org. And call in our daily 7 a.m. prayer line family 
by dialing (909)361-6220, enter ID number 11125#.

Assisted listening devices are available to check out from the deacons’ room.

Questions or Comments: www.lluc.org

Church Office Hours: M.–Th., 8am – 4pm ; F., 8am–noon. Closed Tu., 8:30–9:30am

Current Sermon Series                           April 13 to 27         
		   

	

Kayleigh Leukert, a busy seventh-grader 
at Loma Linda Academy, desires to publicly 
commit her life to Christ. With a heart for Jesus, 
a zest for life, and a flair for the dramatic, 
Kayleigh delights in her family, her friends, and 
her beagles.

Lyla Camille Sue Oms enjoyed being part 
of LLUC Junior High Leadership with Pastor 
Doug, where she studied God‘s word with her 
friends. Today, she is eager to commit her life 
to God along side one of her besties, Kayleigh! 
She feels blessed to have a community of 

family and friends who mentor and guide her as they experience 
life together here on earth. 

Baptisms                      	
	   

Jonathan Kai Dolinsky was born October 22, 
2023, the son of Ryan and Kristyn Dolinsky. 
Ryan works as a physical therapist at Loma 
Linda Outpatient Rehabilitation Center. Kristy is 
a writer and editor. As part of LLUC community 
for 10 years, they serve together at Advent 

HOPE Sabbath School. They desire to raise their son to know and 
follow God’s purpose for his life.

Tangled 
When Conflict Snarls Your Relational Wires

Conflict is a fact of life. In fact, like it or not, ready or not, here it 
comes! And too often the result of conflict is tangled and snarled 
relational wires. 

Family. Work colleagues. Dorm roommates. Siblings. Spouses. 
Neighbors. It doesn’t really matter what relationships we 
consider (does it?!), conflict is complicated.

Could you use some help to unsnarl those relational wires?

Tangled addresses conflict, boundaries, and reconciliation–and 
does so from a biblical perspective. Jamie Stodola and Randy 
Roberts partner to address this important theme. 

This series will be accompanied by a seminar entitled, 
“Untangling Our Relationships” with Bryan Cafferkey, MDiv, PhD, 
from the Counseling and Family Sciences faculty of Loma Linda 
University.  

Alejandro Corona ,  an eighth-grade 
homeschool student, has attended LLUC 
since he was four months old. After taking 
baptismal classes with Pastor Doug, Alejandro 
is choosing baptism to show his devotion 
to God. He lives with his parents, Luis and 

Annette Corona, and his two sisters, Aliana and Aisla Corona.

Child Dedication                     	
	   

For a complete list of Sabbath Schools go to lluc.org/sabbath-school-groups



Church and Community Life	
	 Help send our LLUC Pathfinders to the International Camporee 

in Gillette, Wyoming, August 5 to 11. This amazing event is expected 
to bring together over 50,000 young Adventists from around the 
world to worship God together under the theme “Believe the 
Promise.” Donations will cover transportation, camping equipment, 
and other associated costs. Donate by check, payable to LLUC, 
memo: International Camporee-Gillette or cash via tithe envelope; 
mark “Pathfinders” on the envelope. For more information, email  
lluc.pathfinders@gmail.com. 

Spring Admissions Tours at Loma Linda Academy for grades 
TK-12: Space is limited, so RSVP for a campus tour on April 22 for 
elementary or April 24 for junior high and high school. This a great 
opportunity for parents and students who are curious about Adventist 
education at LLA. Tour the campus and learn more about financial 
aid. RSVP at www.lla.org/RSVP or call (909)796-0161, option 1.

With deep sadness  we announce the following deaths:  
Cassiel Remmy Jimenez Brooks  on March 20. He is 
su rv i ved  by  pa ren t s  Mar i t za  and  S tephan  B rooks . 
A memorial service was held on April 6. 	 
Roy M. Larsen on March 10. He is survived by daughters 
Deirdre Lenart, Jill Seibel, and Desiree Verska, and his brother, 
Herb S. Larsen. A “Celebration of Life” will be held May 4, 
at 2 p.m., at Montecito Memorial Park, Loma Linda.	  
James Locke Perry on April 7. He is survived by wife Margit 
Perry, daughters Ricci Wright (Dan) and Shelle Brusett 
(Kevin), and six grandchildren. A memorial service will be 
held June 22 at 3:30 p.m. in Fellowship Hall. 		   
Gregory Wong on March 9. He is survived by wife Fiona, children 
Jason (Susan) and Michelle (Aaron), and two grandchildren.

Upper Room Sabbath School: Step into a transformative journey of faith, 
Upper Room, the new adult Sabbath School led by Pastor Joey Oh will meet 
at the Family Ministry Building’s rooftop terrace from 10:15 to11:30 a.m. 
every Sabbath morning. Come experience how fellowship can lead 
to faith as we meet together in the Upper Room—where minds are 
enlightened, spirits are revitalized, and community is formed.

Today is International Sabbath. Members of the children’s choir, 
as well as many members of the congregation, will be wearing the 
traditional attire of their respective cultural or ethnic backgrounds. 
This collective celebration fosters unity and mutual respect, echoing 
the harmonious spirit of our global community.

Senior Fellowship Luncheon, April 27, in the William Loveless 
Fellowship Hall at 1:30 p.m. Seniors please bring an entree or salad. 
Dessert will be provided. Enjoy good food and fellowship!

LLUC/UReach Quilters will meet Sunday and Monday, April 28 and 
29, in room 105 from 9 a.m. to 3 p.m. with a potluck each day. Help 
prepare quilts for NICU and SACH clinic. No experience is needed 
for machine sewing and tying of quilts. Donations can be given to the 
church office marked “Quilters.” Children’s and plain colored cotton 
fabric and 100% cotton batting are always needed. For any questions, 
call Jody Rogers at (626)774-6935.

LLUC Prayer Conference will be held May 2 to 4. This year’s theme 
is “God, Where Are You?” Dr. Karl Haffner will speak at each meeting. 
The experience of this conference promises to be honest, deep, and 
heartfelt as we seek God together. Make plans to join us. Your prayer 
life will deepen.

Calendar of Events	
	
Sunday, April 21	
11:00 a.m.	 Brunch & Learn, room 1402
1:30 p.m.	 Dementia Caregivers Support 		
	 group, room 102
	
Tuesday, April 23
5:30-7:00 p.m.	 Experiencing God Bible Study, 		
	 Zoom meeting, ID 985 953 81381
6:30-8:00 p.m.	 Experiencing God Bible Study, 		
	 Zoom meeting, ID 531 952 429 or   	
	 call (669)900-6833

Wednesday, April 24
6:00 p.m.	 Open Prayer Circle, room 102 

Friday, April 26
7:30 p.m.	 Night Church (Praxis), Young Adults, 	
	 Auditorium

Sabbath, April 27
9:00 & 11:45 a.m.	 As Far as It Depends on You, 		
	 Tangled (part 3 of 3)		                           	
	 Randy Roberts, Sanctuary
10:00 a.m.	 Praxis Young Adult Sabbath School,	
	 Family Ministries Bldg, room 0402
10:00 & 11:30 a.m.	 Anthem Modern Service, Auditorium
10:30 a.m.	 Sabbath School, Sanctuary
5:00 p.m.	 LLUC Sanctuary Brass, Sanctuary Sunset Today - 7:25 p.m.	      Sunset Next Week - 7:30 p.m. 


